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Reference: Application

Please confirm that the 2023 capital budget application includes costs for the proposed
electrification program. If the Board does not approve the proposed electrification program,

how much will the 2023 capital budget and the 2023 capital spend be reduced?

The 2023 Capital Budget Application does not include costs for the proposed electrification
program. However, subject to the approval of a Natural Resources Canada funding application,
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro anticipates filing a supplemental capital budget application
in 2023 for the installation of two public direct current fast chargers for electric vehicles at an

estimated cost of approximately $0.3 million.



